
Statewide Virtual Sessions 2024 
IL School for the Deaf Outreach Annual Parent Conference 

  

Saturday, April 13, 2024 AND Saturday, April 27, 2024 

 9:00AM to 12:00PM  
 

 

     This year’s topics: 
    Zones of Regulation 

    Growing Up Deaf 
    “Sibshops” - Sibling Mental Health 

    Parent Self Care 
  

    NOTE:  Each session date will have different topics. 

  

We will be hosting in person family gathering events following this conference, if you register you 

will be informed as to when and where this in person opportunity will be.   

There will be several different locations for you to choose from.  
  

Thank you to our Planning Committee Members: 
Celesta Bowers | Corie Fulton | Andrea Marwah | Maira Nava | Cheri Sinnott Springer 

  

Registration NOW OPEN  
https://forms.office.com/g/Ap8TJxmM6g 

Questions??  Andrea.Marwah@illinois.gov 
 

 
 

stay up to date with what ISD Outreach offers 

Search Facebook: ”Illinois School for the Deaf” 
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